

16 January 2018

Dear Parent

You will have already received information from School regarding the forthcoming Year 9 parental consultation. I am writing to you now to advise that the consultation will take place one week later on **Monday 29**th **January at 3.30pm.**

School will end for all pupils on the 29th at 3.00pm.

It has been necessary to move the date back by one week due to industrial action advice given Open Night takes place the same week on Thursday 25th January.

We have a wholly committed staff here at Glenlola Collegiate working together in challenging times for the benefit of all our pupils.

Please note the date change and if you are a Year 9 parent we look forward to seeing you on Monday 29^{th} January.

Yours sincerely

W E Thompson

Headmaster